
 
Hi all, 
 

I hope term is going well 😊 Thank-you all for your fellowship and work 
together.  
 
 Coming Up 
 

Monday 5th Feb Media Slot: There is no longer a physical class on a Monday morning, but please  
   spend some time today looking at the link(s) below and come to community  
   afternoon on Thursday ready to share.   
 
Thursday 8th  Communion (8.30am): This will be an agape meal. Please come prepared to share 
   your usual breakfast. We will meet in the Assembly Room. Community Afternoon: A
    chance to chat about Walking the Way with Peter. 
 
Media Slot  
 
This week please have a look at the following link: 
 
The current information about Walking the Way can be found at https://www.urc.org.uk/our-
work/walking-the-way.html (there’s a button on the front page of the URC website too). 
 
If you would like to choose the material for one of these slots in future, please have a look at the sign-up 
sheet in the common room.  
 
Bible Studies 
 
If you would like to lead a Bible study, and have not yet done so this academic year, please sign up in the 
common room.  
 
 
Student Council 
 
It’s time to start thinking about the formation of the student council for next year. The nominations 
process will open a week on Monday, so please take some time thinking and praying about whether you 
would like to be nominated for a role. Each nominee will require 2 nominators. For more info about the 
roles, feel free to chat to myself, Jacob or Stephen.  
 
 
Sit-up Competition 
 
On Wednesday the 21st of February from 6pm, in the common room, Esther and Stephen are having a sit-
up competition and would like to invite those who are up to the challenge to join in (personally, I will be 
watching from the sofa with pop-corn!) 
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